
6JSC/LC/5/rev/CCC response 
December 19, 2011 

page 1 of 1 
 
 

To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Marg Stewart, CCC representative 

Subject: Clarifying Date Associated With the Person and Core Requirements 
 
 
CCC agrees with these changes and adjustment of style, and sees them as improvements. 
 


